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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Henderson County Offices Closed for Independence Day 
HC-2019-24 
Hendersonville, NC – June 26, 2019 
 
 
All Henderson County local government offices and agencies and the Henderson County 
Courthouse will close on Thursday, July 4, 2019 in observance of Independence Day. 
 
The Henderson County Visitor Center will be open on Thursday, July 4 from 10:00 a.m. to 5:00 
p.m. with additional hours on the evening of July 4 in celebration of Independence Day. 
 
All Henderson County parks are open 365 days a year. 
 
The delivery of emergency services will not be disrupted on July 4. 
 
All Henderson County local government offices and agencies and the Henderson County 
Courthouse will reopen and resume normal operating hours on Friday, July 5, 2019. 
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